
 Highview Elementary School 
“Meet the Teacher 2019/2020 Is A Go” 

Thursday, October 10th, 5:00 p.m.-6:30 p.m.  

(Food Trucks beginning @ approx. 4:30 p.m.) 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Please note that our annual “Meet the Teacher Night”  is  a go now that CUPE and the Province have a tentative agreement.  

This event is on Thursday, October 10th between 5:00-6:30 p.m.. This is your opportunity to come out and meet many of the 

staff members that are involved in teaching and supporting your child(ren), and to have a quick look at their classroom. Although 

this event will mostly be taking place outside on the back playground (weather permitting), there will also be an opportunity for 

families to visit classrooms briefly between 5:00 and 5:30 p.m.. Although we will have some tables and chairs available outside, 

families are invited to bring their own portable chairs if possible. In the event of inclement weather, tables will be set up within 

the school’s gymnasium. Please note that we are requesting that all food items remain outside of the school on this night (or in 

the gym in the event of inclement weather). 

During this event, thanks to the support of School Council, there will be 3 food trucks on site so that you can get something to 

eat either before or after meeting Highview Staff. The food trucks  will include: “Kool Jim’s” (Ice Cream/Treats), “Curbside 

Foods” (Mediterranean, Burgers, Fries….), and “Tony’s Corner” (Greek, Souvlaki, Salads…) . These trucks will be onsite prior to 

the official event time beginning between 4:00-4:30 p.m. and following the event until approximately 7:00 p.m. More 

information about these food trucks is available on line. We look forward to seeing everyone on Thursday, October 10th!!     

Thanks: The Highview Team 


